

227 WEST 45 TH STREET

New York

ROY MOULTON

MANAGING DIRECTOR

October 23, 1940

Mr. F. C. Allen
Director of Physical Education and Recreation
Varsity Basketball Coach
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Ablen:

I was pleased to receive your letter of the 18th, assuring me that we may look forward to the pleasure of serving the University of Kansas Basketball Team at Hotel Piccadilly when you, all, come to New York.

I shall look forward to hearing from you regarding your definite requirements when you are ready to advise me.

I am sure you and your family, and the members of your team will find the Piccadilly everything we claim it to be, and will enjoy your visit at our fine hotel.

Cordially yours,

ROY MOULTON

Managing Director

RM:hh